Z"EALTCEROAEO Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review #2 London Mine Amendment M2023015

Joseph Harrington <jgh@minewater.com> Wed, Nov 8, 2023 at 5:16 PM
To: "Elliott Russell (DNR-DRMS)" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Cc: Bob Oswald <bob.oswald5@gmail.com>, Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>, Eric Lancaster <ejl@minewater.com>, Michael Cunningham - DNR
<michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Thank you for your adequacy review, for which we are preparing a response and expect to have everything to the Division by the close of business on the 9th
(tomorrow), except for the signature on the Structures Agreement for County Road 696 from the Board of County Commissioners, which is approved by the
Commissioners and committed by Park County to be signed and to us in-hand by the 15th. Is there a way to hand-deliver documents to the Division tomorrow?

MineWater LLC hereby requests an extension of submission and review time through the 17th of November, 2023.
Joseph G. Harrington
President, MineWater LLC

720.883.6700
Sent from my iPad

On Nov 8, 2023, at 4:10 PM, Elliott Russell (DNR-DRMS) <elliott.russell@state.co.us> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]
<Adequacy Review #2 Amendment M2023015.pdf>
<Draft Reclamation Cost Estimate M2023015.pdf>
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